
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
CALLED EMERGENCY MEETING MINUTES FEBUARY 24, 2021  

  

At 12:20 p.m. Wednesday, February 24, 2021, under authority of Resolution 2020-04, Supervisor Larry Osche 

was present at the Township Building, via telephone was Supervisor Rick Green and Supervisor Willie Adams 

a quorum was established for the purpose of extending the declared local State of Emergency under Resolution 

2020-03.    

 

Rick Green motioned to extend the declared local State of Emergency under Resolution 2020-03. Seconded by 

Willie Adams.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 

The pre-bid meeting for the Bonniebrook Road Multimodal Transportation Fund Grant was held on February 

23, 2021.  Representatives from Shields Asphalt Paving, Wiest Asphalt Products & Paving and Youngblood 

Paving attended the meeting. 

 

Willie Adams motioned for the board to authorize him to sign the court documents as prepared by the Solicitor 

if the charges were approved by the Zoning Officer for the 246 Carbon Center Road property clean-up.  Rick 

Green seconded the motion.  Motion Carried Unanimously. 

 

Rick Green motioned to adjourn the meeting at 12:30 p.m. Seconded by Larry Osche.  Motion Carried 

Unanimously. 

 

Call ended at 12:39 p.m.  

  

Respectfully submitted by Roxann Stickney, Secretary  


